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Dear Student, Colleagues and Parents, 

 

With reference to the recently announced regulations by the Belgian authorities, we would like to inform 

you that as Directors of the schools in Brussels, we have taken the decision to remain with online teaching, 

for all students, up to and including the 13 November 2020.   

 

We are in the process of analyzing the new regulations and their impact on our system, and early next 

week, we will communicate with you once again to give you further details of what will occur as from 

Monday, 16 November, 2020.   

 

We thank you for your cooperation and understanding. 

 

Kind regards, 

 

 
 

 
Manuel Bordoy  Brian Goggins   Kamila Malik  Micheline Sciberras 
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